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February 5, 2024 

 
Jeffrey Beiswenger, AICP 
Planning & Building Services DirectorT 
own of Fairfax 
142 Bolinas Road 
Fairfax, CA 9930 
 
Dear Jeffrey Beiswenger: 
 
RE: Status of the Town of Fairfax’s Housing Element Review 
 
The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) is informing the  
Town of Fairfax (Town) receipt of the Housing Element adopted on December 19, 2023 
to review for compliance with provisions of State Housing Law. Since the Town adopted 
the draft element, received by HCD on December 07, 2023, HCD will discontinue its 60-
day review of the draft. The 60-day review of the adopted element is due to the town 
February 16, 2024, pursuant to Government Code section 65585, subdivision (h).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Melinda.Coy@hcd.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melinda Coy 
Proactive Housing Accountability Chief   
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